
 

December 2024 newsletter 
 

It has been a very busy end of term. The children thoroughly enjoyed their role play  
around SantaÕs workshop and they had fun practising their Christmas play and may I 
say how amazing they all were performing on stage; that is to say, children are never 

too young to amaze you, we are all very proud of them.  
 

The children have been making Christmas craft for you which we hope you will enjoy. 
The Christmas parties were a success and they had so much fun playing games, 

singing, dancing not to mention the Christmassy snacks and Christmas lunch. 
 

For those who are going to apply for schools in September 2025, please remember 
that the deadline for Reception admission is 15th January 2025. 

Also, please donÕt forget to re-apply for your code before the end of December if 
you are eligible for funded early years childcare. 

 
In January, we will explore a new topic and learn “All about me”. We will talk about 

family, discuss the importance of healthy eating, healthy habits and physical 
activities before looking into Chinese New Year.   

 

          Dairy dates 
Spring Term 
Start of Spring term  Monday 6th January 2025 
Half term  17th-21st February 2025 
MotherÕs day celebration Wednesday 26th March 2025 
Easter Bonnet parade 
End of Spring term 

Friday 4th April 2025 

Summer Term 
Start of Summer term Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
Half term  26th– 30th May 2025 
FatherÕs day celebration Wednesday 11th June 2025 
Sports day Wednesday 25th June 2025 
Graduation ceremony (Squirrels) Wednesday 9th July 2025 
Last day of term:  Friday 19th July 2025 

 

Thank you all for your continuous support 
We wish you all a Merry Christmas 

 
Newdigate Pre-School Team 

Mrs Strudley, Miss Clark, Mrs Walsh, Miss Sumner 

 


